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MINUTES FOR MEETING OF OCTOBER 29, 2021

A special meeting of the Pine Grove Township Supervisors was held on Friday, October 29, 2021 at 8:30
AM at the Town Hall. Supervisors present were Carmen Ferranto, Douglas Smith and Linda Farnsworth.
Others present were Julie Parmenter.

Carmen Ferranto opened the special township meeting at 8:39 a.m.
The meeting opened with the pledge to the flag.

Linda Farnsworth informed the other Supervisors that she had met with Dave and Art to finalize the
completion report for the boat launch grant.

Douglas Smith mentioned that the road crew is changing the decorative flags in town and they are using
the loader. They are not comfortable using this piece of equipment to do the work. These have all been
changed but the Supervisor’s agreed that next year other arrangements should be made to do this work.

The Supervisors reviewed the report on the property located at 12 N. Main Street and stated that this
should be forwarded on to the solicitor for further guidance on the next step to take.

Douglas Smith gave an update on the road maintenance that has been completed and also talked on
upcoming road projects.

There was a short discussion on how to determine citation amounts for violations of the nuisance
ordinance. It was advised that they should confer with the constable on monetary terms for minor
violations.

Linda Farnsworth made a motion for adjournment at 10:15 AM. Douglas Smith seconded the motion.
The vote was unanimous and the motion carried.

Sincerely,
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Secretary



